
● A bunch of dates for administrative things were communicated (ex: Fall Leadership
Training). These events only concern Eboard members.

● Special Event dates were set and agreed upon by all members of Eboard.

● Tentative plans for fundraising were shared.

● Merch is in development, and we will be getting BPG temporary tattoos.

● Although we aren’t attending the “Back to School Bash” at School 35, we are still
communicating about Dare to Dance.

● We will likely have Insomnia Cookies at the GIM.

● Rooms reservations for this semester are confirmed.

● Workshop ideas are brewing.

● New edits to the attendance policy were highlighted so as to keep them in mind when
introducing new members to the club.


